
From: David <david@tierrasoul.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 11:05 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Map Refinement Project Testimony 
  
I am very happy to support the change of my historically commercial  
property's zoning to CM2. I have submitted signed petitions of support  
from our neighbors, the Humboldt Neighborhood Association, and the  
Historic Mississippi Avenue Business Association to Nan Stark, N/NE  
District Liaison. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Arias 
503-490-4213 
853/857 N Prescott 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


